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Ferris student volunteers optometric services in West Indies

BIG RAPIDS — Bobbie Jo Smalley of Kalamazoo, an Optometry major enrolled in the
Michigan College of Optometry at Ferris State University, recently participated in a
Volunteer Optometric Services to Humanity mission to Dominica, West Indies.

During the eight-day mission, the 30-member team examined 1,100 patients, dispensed 1,800
pairs of eyeglasses and referred 131 patients for medical eye care.

Smalley, a 2001 Comstock High School graduate, is enrolled in the Honors Program at Ferris
State University, is an active member of Delta Zeta sorority and was on the Dean's List
during the Fall 2004 semester.
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